
Build-out – Cllr Alwyn Pidgen 
 
The photograph below shows the traffic calming build-out at the north end of 
the village. This is the view that vehicles travelling southbound along The 
Street will get. It works on a priority system. Vehicles travelling northbound will 
have right of way at this point. 

 
 

 

 


